Dear Decatur Township Families,

We are committed to providing a healthy and safe environment for our students and staff at all
schools. Our teamwork as students, parents, staff, and community will ensure we are stronger
together. We ask that you follow the guidelines below to support safe in-person learning:

e If your child has a fever (100.0 F or above), vomiting and/or diarrhea, eye drainage or
undiagnosed rash, please keep him/her home.

e Students may return to school after 24 hours fever free without medication or 24 hours
after vomiting and/or diarrhea have subsided. For other illnesses and/or rashes,
students can return when the condition has been treated by a physician or is no longer
present. If an antibiotic is prescribed, a student must be on the antibiotic for 24 hours
before returning to school.

While we are now out of COVID we still have measures in place to support good health,
including but not limited to:

e Students and staff are expected to wash their hands as much as possible without
compromising the instructional day. Hand sanitizer is also available in every school.

e Ventilation for all schools have been upgraded and maintained to hospital grade quality.
Maintenance of these systems is routine and ongoing.

e All facilities are cleaned and sanitized according to usage and any indication of virus
spread. Day shift custodians prioritize cleaning of all student and staff traffic areas
throughout the day.

Together, we are Decatur Proud!

Dr. Prusiecki
Superintendent
MSD of Decatur Township Schools




